RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL MINUTES

March 4, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, March 4, 2009 at 4:00pm in room #167.

Members present included:  Laura McGray, Penny Richason, Cheryl Brooks, Connie Abell, Lindsey Garced, and Cheryl Freeman.

Visitors:  Lisa Hibbs

Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Garced seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Abell made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.

Planning: The CSIP Committee met and discussed some scheduling changes for next school year focusing on the teachers’ schedules.  

Policies:  Ms. McGray handed out copies of PD Plan that she received from the PD Committee.  She explained that some of the dates for the PD sessions had not been set yet and the staff would vote on the plan.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the plan.  Ms. Abell seconded the motion.  The PD Plan was passed.
New business:  Ms. McGray announced that Stan Holmes will be doing a motivational assembly program for the students before CATS Testing.  

The Discipline Committee will be looking at the dress code policy.  They are gathering information from other schools and will report to the council with their findings.

Ms. McGray introduced Ms. Hibbs from River Region Co-op.  She will be working with the staff on improving students’ academic performance.  
Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  April 8, 2009.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to 

Adjourn the meeting.  Ms. Garced seconded the motion.  The meeting ended at 4:45pm.
